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Monroe County Department of Public Health Warns of  

Potential Exposures to COVID-19 at Breast Cancer Fundraiser 

 
 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is alerting individuals who participated in the 

private breast cancer fundraising event from 12 – 3:30 PM on Saturday, Oct. 23, 2021, at Bowl-

A-Roll Lanes, 1560 Jefferson Rd., that they may have been exposed to COVID-19. 

 

At least one participant at the closed fundraising event has tested positive for COVID-19. All 

unvaccinated participants and vaccinated participants with symptoms should immediately self-

quarantine and contact MCDPH as soon as possible at 585-753-5555.  

 

Attendees who are fully vaccinated and not currently experiencing COVID-19 symptoms should 

immediately get tested for COVID-19 and wear a mask in public indoor settings. If symptoms 

develop during this time, immediately self-quarantine and contact MCDPH at 585-753-5555. 

 

MCDPH reminds all individuals who test positive for COVID-19 using a home test kit to report 

the positive result using the County’s COVID-19 Positive Home Test Reporting portal at: 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-reporting 

 

In general, the Monroe County Department of Public Health does not comment on potential or 

confirmed cases of COVID-19 concerning specific individuals, businesses or institutions unless 

doing so is necessary to prevent or lessen a serious and imminent threat to public health. 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-reporting

